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VIRGINIA ELECTRIC AND POWER COMPANY 

RICHMOND, VIRGINIA 23261 

W. L. STEWART 

VICE PRESIDENT 

NUCLEAR OPERATIONS November 30, 1983 

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
Attn: Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhart, Director 

Division of Licensing 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Serial No. 045B 
NO/WDC:acm 
Docket Nos. 50-280 

50-281 
License Nos. DPR-32 

DPR-37 

VIRGINIA ELECTRIC AND POWER COMPANY 
SURRY POWER STATION UNIT NOS. 1 AND 2 

NUREG-0737 ITEM II.D.3 

In our letter dated July 29, 1983 (Serial No. 045A), Vepco informed you that 
the acoustical monitoring system for direct indication of relief and safety 
valve position, (NUREG-0737, Item II.D.3) would be undergoing a retest 
program. This was due to the failure of certain components during seismic and 
environmental testing. The completion of the retest program was scheduled for 
November, 1983 with issuance of the final report in January, 1984. 

Vepco has been informed by Babcock and Wilcox that the retesting program has 
been delayed. The delay is in the LOCA testing portion of the program. Vepco 
will have the acoustical monitoring system for direct indication of relief and 
safety valve position seismically and environmentally qualified and installed 
in accordance with the final Environmental Qualification Rule. 

cc: Mr. James P. O'Reilly 
Regional Administrator 
Region II 

Mr. D. J. Burke 
NRC Resident Inspector 
Surry Power Station 

8312060-079 831130 
PDR ADOCK 05000280 
P PDR 

Very truly yours, 

tJL,S~± 
W. L. Stewart 




